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Senator Rhiannon asked: 

With regard to the 1500 GL cap on buybacks of water, what impact has the cap had on 

buybacks has had on the cost of recovering water for the environment? 

Answer: 

There is no evidence to suggest that there has been any impact on the cost of recovering 

water for the environment. The Australian Government has continued to implement the Basin 

Plan and undertake water recovery in accordance with the requirements of the Basin Plan and 

the objects of the Water Act 2007 to optimise economic, social and environmental outcomes. 

The Australian Government water purchases are made in accordance with independent advice 

on market prices, taking account of a number of factors such as water entitlement type and 

location. 


